
The new Nazko Valley Elementary website is available: https://nazko.sd28.bc.ca/  

 

 

 

Swimming Lessons continue on: 

 Friday, April 19, 2024 

 Friday, May 3, 2024 

Students are required to dress for outside 

and to bring:   

Swimsuit, bagged lunch, towel, backpack, 

plastic bag for wet items, water bottle and 

individual hair brush.  

Student will be eating poolside in between 

lessons, so please pack lunches that do not 

require reheating.   

Students will return at regular schedule 

time of 2:50pm.  
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Important Dates  

 

Apr 26 - NI Day - No School  

Apr 30 - Class Photos 

May 20 -  Statutory  Holiday -  

  No School   

 

  

Students are  reminded to dress for the changing weather. 

Be  prepared to be outside. It is important for students to 

bring a warm coat, gloves and a warm hat.                                              

Class Photos! 

School Group Photos will 

occur on April 30th at 1:00 PM at Nazko 

School.  The photographer will also fit in a few 

students who were not in attendance for indi-

vidual    student photos.   


